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Republicans Invest in New Hampshire Healthcare  
  

Concord, NH – Senator Jeb Bradley (R-Wolfeboro) released the following statement on 

the passage of Senate Bill 86 FN: 
 

“New Hampshire’s health care workers are critically important to providing care for 
families within our state,” stated Senator Bradley. 
 
“Unfortunately, this industry is experiencing an intense workforce crisis, and it’s 
imperative we make an immediate investment in our workers by passing SB86-FN. 
 

“By investing $80,000,000 to increase Medicaid provider rates, we will help health care 
providers hire and retain more staff, ensuring Granite Staters are able to access the 
care they need.” 
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